	
[image: image1.wmf]S

A

N

C

H

A

R

 

N

I

G

A

M

 

E

X

E

C

U

T

I

V

E

S

’

 

A

S

S

O

C

I

A

T

I

O

N

 

(

I

N

D

I

A

)

L

S

N

E

E

A

A

I


	SANCHAR  NIGAM EXECUTIVES’ ASSOCIATION(INDIA)

KERALA CIRCLE

(SNEA Bhavan, Dharmalayam Road, Trivandrum - 695001)

	CIRCLE PRESIDENT

K.D.Sebastian

Dy.General Manager (PC) MS. Telephone Exchange, Panampilly Nagar,

Ernakulam.

( 0484-2319000 (O)

2349900 (R)

9447144100 (M)

CIRCLE SECRETARY

N.A.Abraham

DE  BSS TVM

Mobile Services 

Opp Police HQtrs,

Vellayambalam.

Trivandrum-695010

( 0471-2337352(O)

2320010 (F)

2311177(R)

9447001177(M)  

CIRCLE TREASURER

P. Janardhanan
Sub Divisional Engineer

Broad Band, ,O/o CGMT, Kerala , Trivandrum

0471-2307574(O)

0471-2318382(R), 

9446538530 (M)

	To


Shri.Premachandra
        Chief General Manager Telecom,

        BSNL, Kerala,


Trivandrum.       

No.SNEA/KRL/CGM/2008-2009/45 Dated at Trivandrum 03-07-2010

Respected Sir,

Sub: Posting of JTO trainees- reg

We once again extend our sincere greetings to you on your assumption of charge as the head of the most promising and productive Circle in the country. It is our pleasure as the greatest Executive Association to convey our firm commitment and co-operation to your dedication to the progress of the Circle, be it in the marketing front, the revenue front or the growth front of this Circle. We have always been maintaining the most cordial relationship with the Circle Management, which in turn has reciprocated the same sentiments to us. We hope for a wonderful working relationship with you, as well.

At this precise juncture we would like to bring to your kind notice that it is a tradition and precedence in this Circle that the JTO who secures the first rank in the induction training at RTTC Trivandrum is posted to his place of choice. And we feel that it is healthy enough to carry on with this exemplary tradition since it motivates all the Trainees and rewards the real performer. The RTTC faculty also declares this to the trainees at the beginning of the training itself for inspiring the trainees to take up the induction training seriously. Unfortunately this time on posting for field training the first rank holder has been posted elsewhere, which definitely has sent in waves of disappointment among the trainees as well as the faculty. Therefore we request you to kindly not deviate from the noble tradition of posting the first rank holder to his place of choice either in the SSA or the Mobile Services.

We also request you to kindly take care, while posting these JTO Trainees, that all the requests for transfers pending in the cadre of JTOs, who have completed 2 years service in an away station is also looked into. In this connection it is worth pointing out that the next fresh batch of JTOs may take at least another 2 years for their posting, which will make it most difficult to meet these requests, if this opportunity is not utilised.

Therefore under these circumstances, we request that the above issues are looked into and complied with to ensure better working atmosphere in the Circle. We have no doubt that your good self will appreciate, understand and issue favourable orders on both counts highlighted above by us.

Once again extending our greetings and assuring all support,

Yours faithfully
( N.A.Abraham)

Circle Secretary 

SNEA (India), Kerala.
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